Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
I would like to request the following information on the sexual health services you commission and provide under FOI legislation:

1   How have successive cuts to the centrally funded local authority public health grant over the past few years affected sexual health service provision? 
There has been no change in the Sexual health budget. Commissioners and providers work closely together to maintain optimal services for patients. 

2   By how much (figure and percentage) have you reduced your spend on sexual health services in 2015-16 and/or 2016-17?
This allocation has not been reduced over the past two years.

3  Which sexual health services--to include those targeted at prevention--did you cut or reduce in 2015-16 and in 2016-17?
This allocation has not been reduced over the past two years
4  By how much (figure and percentage) have you reduced your budget for professional training/education in 2015-16 and in 2016-17?

This allocation has not been reduced over the past two years
5  Will you be reducing your budget for sexual health services (figure and percentage) and/or cutting or reducing provision in 2017-18?
No cut or reduction in provision is planned for 2017-18.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

